

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

17th October 2019

Dear Parents/carers,



Next half term year 3 children will be completing their rocks, soils and fossils topic. They will be investigating soil permeability. The children will be observing and comparing how much water has filtered through different types of soil and the rate in which it filters through.

To make this more relevant to the children I would like each child to bring a sample of soil from somewhere they have visited. This could be from your own back garden, the beach or somewhere further afield.

I have provided each child with a labelled bag to collect some soil, but if you would prefer to use a different container please could you label it with your child's name and the place it was collected?

Thank you,

Miss Tweed









